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Dear OUFC Stadium Planning Committee,

I live in Water Eaton Lane and have strong objections against this planning application, which as a 24 

year old I wish to raise. I believe buililding on the green belt, the sole remaining division between Oxford

and Kidlington, raises grave concerns regarding the conservation of nature and the preservation of

precious green spaces. The green belt serves as a vital buffer, safeguarding against urban sprawl and

protecting the natural habitats within it. Introducing development would not only disrupt this delicate

balance but also increase the risk of flooding in the area, as green spaces play a crucial role in absorbing

excess water and mitigating flood risks.

Moreover, the proposed construction plans include the demolition of a perfectly functional 

stadium, which stands in stark contradiction to Oxfordshire council's climate commitments. Such 

actions undermine efforts to reduce carbon emissions and transition towards sustainable 

practices. Instead of demolishing existing infrastructure, efforts should be directed towards 

repurposing and enhancing these facilities to align with climate goals while preserving valuable 

resources.

Yours faithfully, 
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